
Milford Water Company – The Stage II Mandatory Water Conservation level is 
currently in effect– meaning that outside water use is permitted between 7PM and 7AM 
on an ODD / EVEN basis. Those customers with even house numbers may water on 
even calendar days and those with odd house numbers may use water on odd calendar 
days. The Company will allow certain exceptions provided you make arrangements with 
us first. This restriction will run until further notice and should there be any changes in 
the status of the restriction you will be properly notified at that time. 
 
Milford Water Company would like to thank all of its customers for their cooperation in 
our Conservation Efforts and by working together we ensure that we have enough 
water for all of our customer needs during the upcoming summer season. 
 
 

 


